
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to inform you that the cost of a two-course lunch will increase from 
£2.35 to £2.50 from September 2018. The introduction of the National Living Wage 
and inflation have both contributed to the increased cost of producing our school 
meals.  
 
We have been able to keep the price of a lunch fixed at £2.35 for some time, despite 
rising costs, but in order to maintain our high standards, an increase is now 
unavoidable. 
 
The new prices from September will be as follows: 

  

Hot two-course meal (hot main, hot pudding/treat) £2.50 

Jacket potatoes £1.60 (extra fillings 65p per portion) 
Panini’s/wraps/sandwiches £1.25 - £1.75 
Cakes/cookies/snacks/fruit etc  65p 
 
A selection of toasted snacks and fruit will be available at morning break,  
priced 45p – 80p 

  

Please be assured that the catering team is committed to providing a high quality, 
varied menu and we thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


